
Erika Petersen <epetersen@townofoakcreek.com>

Special Event permit


Michael Fitz <mfitz@co.routt.co.us> Tue, Jun 28, 2022 at 9:57 AM
To: Erika Petersen <epetersen@townofoakcreek.com>
Cc: Kristy Winser <kwinser@co.routt.co.us>

Hi Erika,

 

Please “print” this email to PDF and upload it to your application as an additional “Other”-category document, indicating
that the County is waiving the fee for this application, because
it is for the Town of Oak Creek. 

 

Thanks and have a great day!

 

Michael Fitz – Planner I

Routt County Planning

970-870-5326

136 6th St., Suite 200

Steamboat Springs, CO 80477

 

P Please consider the environment before printing this email.

 

From: Kristy Winser <kwinser@co.routt.co.us>


Sent: Tuesday, June 28, 2022 9:37 AM

To: Michael Fitz <mfitz@co.routt.co.us>

Subject: RE: Special Event permit

 

Yes, not a problem.

 

Thanks,

Kristy

 

 

 

Routt County COVID-19 website: www.covid19routtcounty.com
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